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Press Release

Mayor Blake Announces Christmas Tree Pickup Schedule

Recycling of Christmas Trees is Encouraged
Milford, CT, January 3, 2020:  The Milford Public Works Department will pick up Christmas trees again this year.  However, Mayor Benjamin G. Blake is encouraging residents to recycle their trees.  Anyone wishing to recycle trees can bring them to the Walnut Beach or Tri-Beach Parking Lots on Saturday, January 11, 2020 from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  The Department of Public Works will be there to chip the trees.

For those residents who choose not to recycle their trees, the Public Works Department will pick up Christmas trees throughout the month of January.  Uncut trees should be left at curbside.
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